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Street Trading Consultation Responses 
 

Response 1 Received 10/01/2024 

Cheshire East Council Environmental Health  

No comments happy with content  

 
 

Response 2 Received 11/01/2024 

Current consent holder 

Thank you for your email with Street trading policies. Been honest I can’t really see 
any changes.. certainly no changes what would affect me 
 
If there is any changes, that’s will affect me can you please point them out thank 
you.   

 
 

Response 3 Received 22/01/2024 

Current consent holder 

I did have a look and I don’t think the changes would affect my street trading at all 

 
 

Response 4 Received 24/01/2024 

Alsager Town Council  

Alsager Town Council is in between Town Clerks at present (new clerk joins us on 
1st March) so to help council staff with workload, councillors have been asked to 
reply to you individually. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 
The only changes I suggest are from proofreading: 
Policy document- 
               -  Section 5.1 – ii – no apostrophe 
-  Section 6.2 and 9.3 – ‘existing’ not ‘exiting’ 
Logged changes 

- Section 6.2 – ‘existing’ not ‘exiting’ 
 
In general, I would like to see the opportunity for street trading to be widely 
publicized as a low-cost start option for new businesses and budding 
entrepreneurs including those at schools and colleges (with teachers applying 
where appropriate). 

 
 

Response 5 Received 24/01/2024 

Wilmslow Town Council  

Thanks for sending the Draft Street Trading Policy. 
 
Wilmslow Town Council has no suggested changes or objections to the draft 
document.   
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The Town Council does, however, want to ensure that the Wilmslow BID also be 
consulted on this document.  This might already be the case, but the Council 
wanted to highlight this in regard to this consultation. 

 
 


